

NORWOOD RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

Held at 33 Queen St, Norwood on Wednesday, August 12th, 2021

Present: Ian Radbone, Tom Smith, Rowena Dunk, Chris Francis, Alison Wood

Meeting commenced at 7:50pm.

Previous minutes:

The minutes from the previous committee meeting were accepted as a true and factual record by those committee members that were present.

Matters arising:

- No replies as yet from Bunnings & others re prizes for Christmas lights competition – Rowena to follow up.

Treasurer report:

- \$90 in membership fees for 2021/22 have been received.
- Bank balance is \$1527.02. Petty cash is \$152.15. Total balance is \$1679.17

Activities:

- Planning & Development Code – request is for ‘stakeholders only’ comments but we should submit anyway. Since CASA is a ‘peak body’ we should send any submission to them.
- 73 and 75 William St – Ian has commented on the proposal. Ian and Sandy Wilkinson will speak at a council meeting.

Advocacy:

- Nothing for this month.

Media:

- Ian and Fay were interviewed re William St black spot roundabouts by the East Herald.

Newsletter:

- A contribution was received from a new member.

Meetings:

- AGM
- Catering to be provided by committee members as previously discussed. Gloves/tongs to be used for serving.
- A pack of disposable masks to be purchased and brought to the meeting.
- Badges/name labels were suggested for attendees – a simple roll of sticky labels to be brought along.

- Tom's simple committee badge design to be used – Tom to print and bring along.
- Next general meeting
Discussion on possible topic/speaker. A suggestion was for someone from KESAB about recycling. Alison has a contact there and will pursue this.

Membership:

Other Business:

Next Meeting: Wednesday 8th September at Alison's.

Meeting closed at 9:00pm